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 The Bainbridge Township Cemetery Board met in regular session at the 
Bainbridge Township Service Department. Those present were Bill Takacs board 
member, Rob Arnold board member, Leighanna Cawrse Service Dept. Administrative 
Coordinator, Jeff Markley Trustees, and Jim Stanek, Service Director. Greg Marous 
board member was absent. 
 
 Leighanna Cawrse called the meeting to order at 3:35 p.m. 
 
Meeting minutes from December 06, 2017 were read and Rob Arnold moved to 
approved. Jeff Markley second. Motion carried.  
 
NEW BUSINESS 
 
C.I.M.S. Software speed issue update 
 Leighanna provided the board with an update of the improved log in speed 
through the software and also a print out of the email received from the County IT 
explaining how they were able to make the improvement.  
 
 OLD BUSINESS 
 
Cemetery Fund- Line Item Update 
 Jeff discussed the cemetery endowment fund and the fact that the bequest 
accounts earn interest which can only be spent for the cemetery purposes. However the 
amount earned are pennies per year which has not amounted to very much since it 
began around 1980.  
 
 
As there was no further business the meeting was adjourned at 5:00 P.M. 
 
 
 
Minutes approved on April 4, 2018 


